
Dear CommunityMember, ,

Trusting kids is revolutionary.What if the answers to our world's biggest problemswere already being

imagined in theminds of our young people?What if the key to unlocking this potential was trust?Whenwe

trust young people they begin to trust themselves, they see their power, their possibility and their potential.

Camp Stomping Ground has a remarkable history of providing life-transforming experiences for children in

our area. Our camp is dedicated to inspiring youth to build radically empathetic communities through

humble curiosity, personal responsibility, restorative practices, and unbounded creativity. A cornerstone of
this mission is our commitment to equity and ensuring that all kids can come to camp regardless of the financial
situation of their families. This is made possible through our trust-based sliding scale tuition program, as well

as the numerous local community partnerships we have cultivated to provide camp opportunities to kids in

their programs.

We are thrilled to announce a new program that reflects our unwavering commitment to community

stewardship.We are reaching out to local businesses like yours to join hands with us in sponsoring

scholarship spots for young campers. This partnership offers you the chance to actively participate in

creating a positive change in our community, aligning with ourmission of inclusivity and access.

Sponsorship levels start at $2,500 per two-week camper spot, and you can support one ormore campers in

having ameaningful experience at Camp Stomping Ground. As a sponsor, your business will be prominently

recognized in our promotional materials, website, and social media channels.We're committed to

collaborating with you andwill provide youwith these promotional assets for your use. This partnership

extends beyond financial support; it's a chance for you to connect with our local community. Your support

will benefit community programs, including Big Brothers Big Sisters of Albany, Project Lift, Captain,Well

Spring, andmore.

Our aim is to fund up to 50 community scholarships this year.

To discuss this opportunity further or if you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us at

laura@campstompingground.org. (585)489- 8880 .We aremore than happy to provide additional details.

Contributions can bemade at www.campstompingground.org/partnerships

Your partnership not only furthers ourmission but also showcases your commitment to our community.

Together, we can continuemaking a positive impact on the lives of our local youth. Thank you for considering

this opportunity!

Warmly,

Laura Kriegel, Executive Director
and theCamp Stomping Ground Board of Directors

Camp Stomping Ground is a 501c3 non profit. All donations are tax deductible EIN: 814475489
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